
Love Gretna and can’t get enough sports?  Come find out how you 

can make a real difference to the Gretna Recreation Center! 

G.R.I.D. Membership Drive Meeting 
February 22, 2018 

6:30 PM 

Mel Ott Multi Purpose Center 
G.R.I.D., the 501(c)(3) organization handling fundraising for the recreation 
department, is expanding through new membership and needs your help.  If  
you are a parent of a child who plays at Gretna Recreation, a senior citizen 
or other Gretna resident, or anyone who wants to help move the athletic de-
partment forward, please come learn how you may participate in the various 
activities that support the recreation department. 

Questions?  Contact: 504-363-1597 

(Gretna Recreation & Instructional Department) 


